
Good afternoon.
I live in the Hills neighborhood near the airport.
With the approach of warmer weather (and open windows) I dread the airplane noise 
that has plagued us in the past.
I am familiar with all twelve of the Noise Study Recommendations; I endorse each.
 
Thank you for soliciting our feedback.
 
Debby Cuerden


